Dear Brandee Appling,
Your Association for Assessment and Research in Counseling (AARC) 2025 conference session has been scheduled as follows:

Session ID: 188

Education Session

Day: Friday, 9/12

Time: 3:40-4:30 pm (Eastern Standard Time)
Location: Oceanview IV

Based on information provided in the program proposal, your session will appear in the conference program as follows:
Title: Strategies for Cultivating a Researcher Identity in School Counselor Doctoral Students

Program Abstract: Developing a researcher identity is crucial for school counselor doctoral students but often challenging. This panel explores strategies to foster researcher identity through mentorship, scaffolded research experiences, and professional development. Topics include overcoming imposter
syndrome, integrating research into training, and building research communities. Attendees will gain practical insights to support doctoral students in bridging the gap between practice and research.

If you have any co-presenters, they are listed here in the order in which they were listed in your proposal submission:
Malti Tuttle

Carey Crawford

Mallory Redmond

Alexis Dowdell

Denise Hawkins

Amari BenLevi. Torrye D. Isom

Please notify any co-presenters regarding scheduling as we are communicating session scheduling information only with primary presenters listed in the program proposal submission.

Please review all the above information carefully. If you exceeded character allotments, it is possible that elements of your presentation were truncated when you submitted the proposal. If you need to revise any of this information, or if anything noted here is incorrect, please email the conference
committee co-chairs (emails provided below) and include all the details you are requesting to be changed. You will receive an email confirmation once the requested changes are complete.

We made every effort to minimize scheduling conflicts. If we have inadvertently double booked you, please let us know right away.

All p! s must regi for the ference by August 8, 2025. Registration is open! Visit AARC’s conference website for all the latest news about the conference including registration, hotel information, and travel infi

For those presenting an education session, AARC will provide one LCD projector/screen combo in each education presentation room. Any other A/V needs are the responsibility of the presenter.

Warmest Regards,

Sandi Logan-McKibben, PhD, NCC, NCSC, BC-TMH, ACS, LPC (CT), CSC (CA)
W. Bradley McKibben, PhD, LMHC, NCC, BC-TMH

Conference Committee Co-Chairs

Association for Assessment and Research in Counseling

Emails: sloganmckibben@paloaltou.edu | bmckibben@stetson.edu



